
Notice of Public Hearing 
City of Carlyle 

Zoning Board Action 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Carlyle Zoning Board of Appeals and the Planning Commission 
will hold a Public Hearing at the Case-Halstead Public Library on Thursday, April 26, 2018.  The 
meeting of the Zoning Board shall begin at 7 p.m. and is scheduled to meet for the purpose of 
hearing the following requests as submitted for consideration: 
 

Final Development Plan Review:  Petitioner First National Bank is subdividing their lot and a 

Dollar General store will be built on newly created subdivided lot.  Glenwood Equities is the 

developer for Dollar General.  Glenwood Equities will be presenting their final development 

plan.  This property is in a B-2 Highway Business District within the City of Carlyle. 

 
Legal description of the properties is as follows:  Parcel id 08-08-18-113-004 commonly known 
as 1250 Twelfth Street, Carlyle, IL 62231.   
 
All persons interested in providing both written and/or oral testimony in support of or in 
opposition to this proposal are invited to attend the hearing scheduled as noted above.  Further 
information relative to the proposal can be obtained by contacting the Zoning Administrator at 
618-594-2468 during regular business hours or by emailing admin@carlylelake.com. 

 
 

Submitted by JoAnn Hollenkamp Zoning Administrator 
this 5th day of April, 2018 
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